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Good Morning,
 
I am writing to ask the IPC to approve The Rix’s Creek South Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300).
 
The stress that this delay, on top of the already lengthy process, is a real concern for our workers.
 
Please approve without further delay.
 
Thanks & Regards
Tamara
 

Tamara Peters
HR Superintendent

W: www.bloomcoll.com.au
PO Box 4, East Maitland, NSW 2323
Four Mile Creek Road, Ashtonfield NSW 2323 Australia
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